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Comments: The Foothills Landscape project as proposed is ill conceived. The plan to use pesticide applications

on over 70,000 acres is horrific. There is a vast body of scientific documentation attesting to the dangers of such

chemicals to the environment, rare native plants, wildlife, and human populations that live in or near these areas

and rely on water from these watersheds. Whereas some limited applications may be necessary and

understandable, the sheer amount of Forest acreage that will be treated with chemicals under the Foothills Plan

is disturbing and shocking to me, and I do not support this plan to allow these chemicals into our forests for the

next 15 to 20 years. Please keep the public informed on exactly where and how these chemicals will be applied

BEFORE they are approved, and allow alternative methods to be proposed and implemented when

feasible.These forests belong to the public and NOT to special interest groups.


